From: Lawyer, Dennis

To: Sullivan, Glenn (glenn.sullivan@cardinalhealth.com

Cc: "katherine.esber@usbank.com"

Subject: Cardinal Health 414, LLC,, Request for Additional Information Concerning Financial Assurance, Control 591797,
License No. 34-32780-02, Docket No. 03038331

Date: Friday, July 07, 2017 7:17:37 AM

Dear Mr. Sullivan,

This is in reference to the Agreement of Resignation, Appointment and Acceptance dated
March 8, 2017, by and among Cardinal Health 414, LLC and the U.S Bank National
Association. This document was submitted for the change of trustee from JPMorgan Chase
Bank and U.S Bank National Association to support financial assurance for Nuclear
Regulatory Commission License No. 34-32780-02, Docket No. 03038331 and License No.
34-32780-01, Docket No. 03038222. In order to continue our review, we need the following
additional information.

On page 1 of the document in the “Recitals” section, the governing instrument is stated as
the Standby Trust Agreement dated September 30, 2011. This instrument had been
returned to you from us in a letter dated April 30, 2012 (ML12123A691) as the Standby
Trust Agreement was superseded with an Amended and Restated Standby Trust
Agreement dated March 15, 2012 (ML12083A116). It appears that the governing
Instrument should be the Standby Trust Agreement dated March 15, 2012. It is also noted
that the March 15, 2012, Standby Trust Agreement was the instrument which was stated in
the Exhibit C of the Agreement of Resignation, Appointment and Acceptance document
dated March 8, 2017. Please provide an amendment document stating the governing
instrument as the Amended and Restated Standby Trust Agreement dated March 15, 2012,
or provide an explanation why the “governing instrument” should be the September 30,
2011, document which was restated in on March 15, 2012.

We will continue our review upon receipt of this information. Please reply to my attention at
the Region 1 Office (Address below) and refer to Mail Control No. 591797. If you have
technical questions regarding this letter, please call me at (610) 337-5366.

Your reply must be an originally signed and dated letter. The letter may be scanned and
submitted as a pdf document attached to an email; or it may be transmitted by facsimile to
(610) 337-5269; or it may be sent by regular mail. If the response includes a financial
instrument, the original signed instrument must be mailed to the address below.

Please respond by e-mail to acknowledge that you have received the e-mail request for
additional information.

Region 1 Office Mailing Address: Licensing Assistance Team, US Nuclear Regulatory
Commission Region I, 2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100, King of Prussia, PA 19406-
2713.
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